Anticipated storm closes DCSD
lake schools

Zephyr Cove Elementary and Whittell High schools are closed
today.

The district office said this 1is because of “concerns about
afternoon blowing snow, snow accumulations and safe travels
from school.”

In Tahoe Truckee Unified School District all schools are open
except for Donner Trail Elementary/Donner Summit.

All other districts/schools at the lake are open as usual on
Dec. 10.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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